Paul Kolesnikoff

I oppose the proposed "clean-up" because it doesn't clean up anything. As I read it, the proposal is
to pile up a bunch of toxic waste on the Port Angeles shoreline, throw a bit of dirt on top and call it
good.

It is not good, in fact, it is a terrible idea!

One good storm, earthquake, tsunami, or years of erosion, and all that toxic waste will be poisoning
our harbor and the Strait!

All the contaminated soil needs to be removed and buried in an arid place where it will not
contaminate anyone's water.

As the report states, the proposed solution was arrived at in cooperation with Rayonier - where the
primary goal seems to be to protect their bottom line - not the health and welfare of our citizens and
our environment.

The only responsible solution is Alternative SL-5.

Please do the right thing and remove the Rayonier toxins from Port Angeles!

Sincerely,

Paul Kolesnikoff



